Fiala, Eugenia J.

From: Friedberg, Erin H.

Sent: Tuesday, September 19, 2006 9:52 AM

To: Fiala, Eugenia J.

Cc: Gesualdi, Constance R.

Subject: FW: Resignation #060541
10/09/06

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Fiag Status: Orange

Hi Jean,

Please see Chevy Sidhu's letter of resignation below. We will be advertising for his

position.

Thanks!

Erin

Erin Friedberg

Visual Arts Coordinator

City of Gainesville

Department of Parks, Recreation and Cultural Affairs Station 30, PO Box 490 Gainesville,
FL 32608-0490

Ph: (352) 393-8532 (direct) Fax:(352) 334-2314

E-mail: friedbereh@cityofgainesville.org

Website: www.gvlculturalaffairs.oxrg

————— Original Message-—----

From: Chevy Sidhu [mailto:chevys@ufl.edu]
Sent: Tuesday, September 19, 2006 12:01 AM
To: Friedberg, Erin H.

Subject: Resignation

To Erin Friedberg,
Visual Arts Coordinator
City of Gainesville

Re: APPT Committee Resignation'

Dear Erin

I am writing to resign from the APPT committee. It has been a rewarding experience to have
worked with you and the rest of the APPT committee members. I especially am proud of the
work the committee was able to accomplish in helping to bring Art to the lives of the
citizens and visitors of Gainesville on such projects as the 8th Ave. Solar Walk and the
Downtown Plaza Improvement. It has been an honor to have been selected by the City of
Gainesville to serve on this committee, however as I will be out of the country for a year
I feel that it would be best if I were to resign my position. Please accept this letter as
my official resignation letter effectively immediately. Please contact me if you have any
questions and please give my regards to the rest of the APPT members.

Sincerely,

Shivijit Sidhu
Asst. Professor
UF School of Architecture



